# WHITE HORSE PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Telephone 01373 825774 Mobile 07902 987475

Email: whitehorsepreschool@gmail.com Website www.whitehorsepreschool.co.uk

### WELCOME TO ALL NEW CHILDREN AND STAFF

A warm welcome to all our new children and families. We have had a total of 7 new children start at the setting since January 2020 which is amazing and we hope to increase our numbers further for September 2020. We would like to welcome both Louise and Dlana to White Horse Preschool, our two new staff members that joined in January 2020.

## IMPROVED OUTDOOR AREA

As you all will have noticed we revamped our immediate outdoor free flow area during the February half term break. The children have really enjoyed the additional space when playing outside. We have a few more improvements to add before it is completed but I am sure you will all agree what a fantastic difference it has made to our free flow space.







MANY THANKS TO
PERRY LANDSCAPES
FOR COMPLETING OUR OUTDOOR
COURTYARD AREA







#### RECENT STAFF TRAINING

Maria has recently attended a Early
Years Managers briefing and Leading
Your Team in the Early Years training.
Louise has attended a tour of the MultiAgency Safeguarding Hub (MASH)at
County Hall in Trowbridge.
Diana has been completing her online
training towards her First Aid
Certificate and will attend a face to
face training shortly to complete her
training. She has also completed her
Level 1 Safeguarding Training.

### DONT FORGET TO CHECK YOUR CHILDS DRAW

Please can you remember to check your child's drawer prior to leaving the setting at the end of your child's session. Children will often have pictures in their drawer that they would enjoying sharing with you after their session.

## EXTRA CLOTHES AND LABELLING

Please can we ask that you provide your child with plenty of additional clothing including pants and socks to enable staff to change your child after messy or wet play sessions. We would advise that you give your child old clothing to wear whilst at preschool as we do enjoy our messy play activities. Can you also ensure that all your child's belongings including clothing are labelled as this makes it easier to return clothing to to its rightful owner.





#### SPARE CLOTHING

If you have any spare clothing we would appreciate any donations.